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CPE KINDERGARTEN ADMISSION POLICY 
 

It is College Prep Elementary School’s policy that scholars applying to 

Kindergarten must turn 5 years of age on or before September 1 of the 

year they will be starting school. 
 

Parents who are interested in enrolling their scholars that will be turning 5 

years of age between September 2 and December 31, will be placed on a 

waiting list. If enrollment does not meet the targeted total enrollment four 

weeks before school begins, students on the waiting list will be evaluated. 

 

The evaluation process will consist of assessments to see if the scholar is 

ready, emotionally, socially and academically, for school. The assessment 

will be a two-part evaluation. Based on the results of the evaluation and the 

decision of the Kindergarten Enrollment Committee, scholars will either be 

admitted or declined. If the scholar is admitted, he/she will have one week 

during the first week of school to interact with peers to make sure he/she is 

socially ready. The Kindergarten Enrollment Committee will determine at 

the conclusion of the week if that scholar can continue or should wait another 

year. 

 

Students who are admitted for early enrollment under this policy will be 

subject to continuance of Kindergarten based on the guidance of the 

Kindergarten teacher. 

 
I have read and understand the CPE Kindergarten Admission Policy: 

 

 

______________________ ______________________ __________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name           Parent/Guardian    Date 

     Signature     


